Dear Mental Health Professional:

My name is Desarie L. Holmes and I am a doctoral student attending Saint Louis University, where my research supervisor is Dr. Paul Handal.  I would like to ask for your assistance with my dissertation research.  The purpose of this study is to examine psychologists' attitudes and practices in the assessment of childhood sexual abuse with adult clients / patients.

This research project has been approved by the Saint Louis University IRB #14907.  This survey will require 20-25 minutes to complete.  There are less than minimal risks to you as a participant.  Your responses to this survey will  

be anonymous, as no identifying information will be recorded.  The results of this study may be published in scientific research journals or presented at professional conferences.  However, your name and identity will not be 

revealed and your record will remain anonymous. If you wish to participate please click on the URL below.

https://www.slu.edu/easysurvey/public/survey.php?

name=Childhood_Sexual_Abuse1

Thank you in advance for your willingness to participate in this research study.  If you have any questions, please call Desarie L. Holmes at 314-977-3681 or email at Desarie.Holmes@gmail.com

